
24 March 2023 
 

Case Reference IC-220677-M6X4 

 

 

Your request 

 
You asked us for the following: 

 

“… the communications between ICO and IAPP about when Mr 

Edwards’ speech would be published.” 
 

Where your questions satisfy the criteria of a valid information 

request, we have considered your request under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  
 

Our response 
 

Having performed reasonable searches of our systems we can 
confirm that the ICO does not hold any information within scope of 

your request. 
 

This concludes our response. 

 
 


